
Marysville Borough 
Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 

October 5, 2020 
2:15 PM 

 
 
The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm on Monday, 
October 5, 2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave 
Magee and Steve Copp. Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough 
Engineer Greg Rogalski, and Operator, Pete Boele and Operator Lonnie Saver         
 
 Long Term Planning: 
The Valve replacement and mixer replacement is being placed into the 2021 budget for 
consideration by council.  
 
New Business 
 
The Committee wanted to add MS4 to the agenda for future meetings.  The Borough Manager and 
Borough Engineer were going to discuss projects for 2021.  
 
 Old Business 
  

1. Tapping Fee Increase 
 
Greg presented the initial study for increasing the tapping fee that the brough charges 
residents to connect to the sewer system.   
 

2. Flow from the trailer park 
 
Pete reported that the trailer park did find a water leak and repaired that leak and that 
reduced their flow by about 10,000 gallons. The next step will be to place another flow 
meter in the manhole to get a more accurate reading of how much infiltration and inflow 
is getting into the sewer system. 
 

3. North Main Sewer Main Project Update 
 
Able was on site finishing up the last parts of the lining. The last step before the project is 
complete is for them to video tape the whole line for the broughs records.  
 

Other Business 
 
None  
 
Public Comment 
 
None 
 
  
                                                       Next Meeting: November 2, 2020    


